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In August, the "Kairos

Forum" will be held

on August 18th at

10:00 AM Beijing time

and on the evening of

August 17th at 7:00

PM Pacific time. 

He is the one
we proclaim,
admonishing
and teaching
everyone with
all wisdom, so
that we may
present
everyone fully
mature in
Christ. 

Kairos Media Ministry Department will

be conducting a "Media Ministry 101 -

Art of Visual Communication in Media

Ministry" training course on October 7

and 14, from 10 AM to 3 PM.

Registration has already started, and

we welcome brothers and sisters who

have a burden for church media

ministry to receive this training.

The collaborative production

"Seeing Turkey, Returning to Asia"

by Kairos and Timothy International

Discipleship Training will premiere in

mid-August. Please stay tuned!

Kindly pray for the post-production

process.

Paul said that he proclaims
Christ using various forms
of wisdom to admonish and
teach people. Yes, the
content of the Gospel never
changes, but the methods
can adapt to the times. New
media is a fast and
widespread communication
platform of this era. To
facilitate access to Kairos'
valuable resources
accumulated over the
years, we are launching an
app. You are welcome to
download it on your mobile
device and watch anytime.

Ministry
Update

On August 14th, the Greater Los

Angeles Chinese Ministerial

Association held its monthly meeting

at the Kairos venue. Kairos staff

members actively participated,

leading worship and praise. Pastor

Rongchao Chen, a Kairos consultant,

delivered a lecture on "Faith,

Missions, and Communication."

William Luo, the Minister of Gospel

Media Outreach, also introduced

Kairos' ministry and presented the

attending pastors and coworkers

with the Kairos-published book

series "Families in the Bible."

Kairos Institute has introduced a

new Bible study course, "Song of

Solomon," a wisdom book from the

Old Testament. The course with 12

lessons has been uploaded for

everyone's learning. Please also pray

for the writing and production of the

next book!

Dr. Peter Lam will be delivering a

lecture titled, "Leader or Servant?

Exploring Christian Leadership

Perspectives, Part 2."


